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Second Downtown Revitalization Project Public Open House Rescheduled 

 Lockhart, Tx—After a brief postponement, the Downtown Revitalization Project’s second public 

open house has been rescheduled for Thursday, March 3, at 6:30 p.m. It will be held in the First Lockhart 

Baptist Church’s Connection Center, located at 200 S. Blanco St. 

In the second public open house, the City of Lockhart’s consulting engineers and architects will 

be presenting the results of public input, gathered from the previous meeting on November 15, 2021, 

and through an online questionnaire. Similar to the first open house, the event is intended to be 

informal and interactive, allowing the project team to meet and answer questions from attendees. The 

Downtown Revitalization Project focuses on proposed upgrades in utilities, drainage, streetscape, 

parking, hardscape, pedestrian access, and landscaping in the nine-block area around the Caldwell 

County Courthouse.  

For more information on the downtown project, log on to the project’s dedicated web page by 

clicking here. The community’s input is encouraged and those in attendance may come and go as they 

please. Anyone interested are invited to attend and present relevant comments and questions. 

Comments and information received during the open house will be taken into consideration as work on 

the project develops. 

If you have any general questions prior to the event, please contact the City of Lockhart’s Public 

Information Officer, Victoria Maranan, at vmaranan@lockhart-tx.org.  

For more technical questions or comments, contact the City of Lockhart’s Public Works Director, 

Sean Kelley, at skelley@lockhart-tx.org.  
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